

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

JOSH STEIN
GOVERNOR

J.R. "JOEY" HOPKINS
SECRETARY

July 14, 2025

Rodney Goss DURHAM COUNTY SHERIFF 201 E MAIN ST DURHAM NC 27701-3641

Application number: 1000024370 Ref: 2026 Application Approval

Dear Rodney Goss,

The Governor's Highway Safety Program (GHSP) grant management team has completed its final review of applications for fiscal year 2026, which begins October 1, 2025.

Your application is approved to proceed to the next stage of the funding process. Your next step is to review and sign the Agreement of Conditions. Some grantees will need to provide additional documentation. If that's the case, your Grants Specialist will provide you with those documents. These completed documents must be returned via email to your Grants Specialist.

Although your application has been conditionally approved, this does not ensure funding. Final approval of funds will not be made until your Agreement is finalized. You are not authorized to spend any grant funds until you receive final approval **and** the new federal fiscal year begins on October 1st.

Please contact your Grants Specialist should you have any questions or concerns about this process. The GHSP appreciates your dedication and contribution to highway safety and your continued partnership in keeping North Carolinians safe.

Sincerely,

Mark Ezzell Director

Website: www.ncdot.gov/programs/GHSP/

Telephone: (919) 814-3650